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Dear Planning Commission Chairman,

My husband and I are currently building a new home at 46200 Sathers Court. We plan on
making this our final home as | am retired and my husband will be in a few years. | am an
avid gardener and enjoy being outside during the day. | guess I can best sum up our outrage
over the idea of another gravel pit so close to our home by asking you these questions.

Would you want to listen to the sounds coming from an active gravel pit all day long while
you are outside gardening or just sitting out in your own private yard enjoying the day?

Would you want to deal with the dust created by said gravel pit covering your garden plants,
by breathing it in and dealing with it filtering into your home?

Its bad enough to have the much smaller gravel pit close by but it was already there so we are
unable to complain regarding it. But this proposed pit will be close to ten times the size of it.
Can you imagine listening to the noise of said pit all day long? It has no business being built
next to established neighborhoods. Our homes are our private sanctuaries. This will be a
travesty for all the folks who live in the area. Please have some regard for us the homeowners.

Thank you,
Lynne Beeker and
Darrell Beeker
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